
 

 
  

 

From: Emily Jocius 
To: Tara Kretschmer; Jana Nethercott 
Cc: Lee Gosnell 
Subject: FW: Arena board member 
Date: May 17, 2022 10:24:16 AM 

Hello Tara, 

Please find the email below regarding the appointment of a new board member from West Lorne Minor Hockey. If 
you could please include this on your next council agenda. If you could send the final resolution it would be 
appreciated. 

Thank you 

Emily Jocius 
The Municipality of West Elgin 
22413 Hoskins Line Rodney, ON N0L 2C0 
Operations & Community Services Coordinator 
E:recreation@westelgin.net 
P :( 519)-785-0560 ext. 200 

-----Original Message-----
From: Comets President <wlcometspresident@gmail.com> 
Sent: May 12, 2022 7:20 PM 
To: Emily Jocius <EJocius@westelgin.net>; Lee Gosnell <lgosnell@westelgin.net>; Adam Ecker 
<aecker@westelgin.net> 
Cc: wlcometsiceconvener@gmail.com 
Subject: Arena board member 

Hi All. 

Thank you guys again for letting us use the arena for our AGM earlier this month.  We had around twenty ppl there 
and some new board members so very good success. 

Following the AGM the new board elected Terry Weed as our representative for the arena board.  I have cc’d him 
on this message.  Please let us know what steps or further info needed to get him into that position. 

We have an ice committee working on ice schedule for next season and will get that to you soon but we will be 
looking at getting back into a 5:30 time slot on Tuesday or Thursday for sure. 

Thanks you all again for a great season. Looking forward to next year. 

Kevin Summers-WLMHA President 
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